
Ross Hill School’s ANZAC Day Ceremony was held
on Thursday 2nd May in our school hall. Mr
Alliston, Cooper, Ali, Annabelle, Royston, D’Kye
and Daisy presented a very respectful, inspiring
program for our staff and students. Our students
joined together singing a special rendition of
‘Waltzing Matilda’ that sounded amazing.
Our special guests and valued supporters, Mr
McLennon and Mr Mouthaan, representing the
Inverell RSL Sub-branch, attended and shared
their experiences of service to our country.
ANZAC Day brings us together in thankfulness for
all our service men and women have sacrificed for
every Australian.

ANZAC Day School
Ceremony

Upcoming
Events

7 May - Debate Workshop

8 May - Touch Football 

                Knockout vs IPS

9 May - Inverell Zone Netball 

               Trials

10 May - North West Golf Trials

13 May - GRIP Leadership in 

                Armidale

14-17 May - PSSA State Champ-

                  ships - Tennis

16 May - PSSA Netball 

                 Knockout -  Gunnedah
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‘Lest We Forget’



Work into the evening on Thursday has seen line markings added to the court
surface of our new COLA. We are both Netball and Basketball ready...
We are still waiting on the rails for the tiered seating. Once this is complete the area
can be opened for use.
The finish line is nearly here.!!!!

North West
Cricket

A massive congratulations to Lachie who has
been selected in the North West Cricket Team.
Lachie played in Tamworth on Thursday 2nd
May. We are super proud of you.  text

Update on the       
Basketball court



Year 6 Shirts
The 2024 Year 6 shirts are ready to be proudly worn by our Year 6 students and they
look great.
A huge thanks to our wonderful RHPS P&C Committee for generously subsiding the
cost of the shirts and appreciation to “Print Anything”



Setting up your
Parent portal account

School Bytes

Follow the instructions to create your child/ren’s account, If you have an problems please
contact the school on 67 222 475,



Book of the Week
The Lion Inside

Author : Rachel Bright

A mouse feels small and insecure and determines that what he needs to do is
learn how to roar like a lion. He knows he has to act brave when he approaches a
lion to learn how. In a hilarious turn of events, the lion is afraid of mice! The mouse
comforts the lion, they become friends, and we learn that there’s a lion and a
mouse inside all of us. 

The inspiring text by Rachel Bright and
the fun, bold illustrations by Jim Field
teach young readers an important
lesson. Regardless of how big or mighty
we are, we can all live our dreams and
do what we want to do. Fans of Aesop’s
“the Lion and the Mouse” will enjoy The
Lion Inside!

Available in the Infants section of the
Library



Winter Uniform



For More information please contact Mrs Jenny Schiller - 0267 222 475





After the success of last year, we will be hosting another Biggest Morning Tea on
Thursday 23rd May. Notes regarding the morning will go home this week. All family
and friends are invited to join us from 11am. Morning tea will be available for a small

donation. All money raised will go directly to the Cancer Council.


